
Weekly Newsletter - Autumn Term 2 

Sycamore Class planned a journey using public 

transport to travel to Uppingham this week.  They 

planned their journey using bus �metables, walked to 

the correct bus stop and then travelled together to 

a�end the Fatstock Market.  Whilst in Uppingham, 

everyone enjoyed a drink together at a café. 



 







Our gardeners this week have been making working 

in the community to  �dy up and maintain the flower 

pots that we sponsor posi�oned in front of Oakham 

museum.   


